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Anne Cook

From: Robert More <themores@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 3:38 PM
To: annecook@coquilleiha.org
Subject: Re: Board Communications

Woops, here's one I almost forgot that folks may find interesting: 
 
This is the tribal tartan of the Pima-Maricopa Salt River Indian Community, just recently registered with the 
Scottish Register of Tartans. 

 
 
This is the description in the Register: "The tartan represents the SRPMIC ( Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian Community) 
Fire Department Pipes and Drums Band, the first for the community. The colours: red and black, represent the fallen men and 
women within the fire service; blue, yellow and white represent the SRPMIC flag; blue also represents the Salt River and yellow 
also represents the willow baskets which are highly important to the community and their cultural traditions." 
 
I know there's a lot of Celtic heritage among the Coquilles - maybe they might want to register their own tart 
too! 
 
Bob 
 

From: Robert More <themores@msn.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 9:46 AM 
To: annecook@coquilleiha.org <annecook@coquilleiha.org> 
Subject: Re: Board Communications  
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None other than the Housing Award I sent you earlier. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Bob 
 

From: Anne Cook <annecook@coquilleiha.org> 
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 2:50 PM 
To: Dennie Hunter <DennieHunter@frontier.com>; Don Garrett <dongarrett@coquilletribe.org>; Jeffrey Severson 
<JeffreySeverson@coquilletribe.org>; Judy Rocha <judithqnw@gmail.com>; Robert More <themores@msn.com>; 
Shawn Chase <jeepinshawn@gmail.com>; Toni Ann Brend <toniannbrend@coquilletribe.org> 
Subject: Board Communications  
  
Does anyone have Board Communications items to add to the webpage? 
  
Anne 


